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14 December 2023 
 
Re: Term 1 Progress Reviews 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We hope you are well at this time 
 
This year we will administer three assessment seasons within the school year. One at the end of the 
autumn term, the end of the spring term and the final assessment season is towards the end of the 
summer term. Students have now completed their autumn assessments which will be used by 
teachers to identify strengths and any areas where more support may be needed.  
 
The results of the autumn assessments can be found with this letter in your child’s Progress Review.  
This review details the percentage outcome from each assessment alongside the average percentage 
outcome for the class. This will enable you to assess progress alongside the average outcome for the 
class and to see if your child is progressing at the expected standard for the group following the 
learning covered. 
 
On the review you will see the following information: 

- Attendance and punctuality percentages 
- Behaviour information including behaviour points and a subject Attitude to Learning Score 
- % Autumn Assessment Score per subject 
- % Class Average  

 
Students who have achieved above class average in all subjects will be receiving the ‘Headteacher’s 
Award’ to celebrate their successes. Further information on resit opportunities will follow.  
 
Do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr S McDonnell       Ms E O’Connor 
Assistant Headteacher       Headteacher  
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